

Memo

To: Town of Pelham Council

From: Pelham Culture Advisory Committee

Date: May 1, 2024

RE: Request to Council re: Staff Report on Beautification Options for

Pelham Arches Concrete Bases

At their regular meeting on April 17, 2024, the Pelham Culture Advisory Committee expressed an interest in enhancing the visual appearance of the Pelham arches, particularly the concrete bases. Given the scale and blank appearance of the bases, the Committee identified an opportunity to showcase public art. The Pelham Culture Advisory Committee is seeking staff assistance in exploring the feasibility and execution of this initiative.

The Committee passed the following motion, anticipating that Council would direct staff to prepare a report addressing the proposal.

Moved by Maria Brigantino **Seconded by** Lori McClay

THAT the Committee approach Council to request a staff report regarding potential beautification options for the Pelham arches concrete supports.

Carried